
             

 

As has been the tradition of NACCA at previous in-person conferences, we are happy to 
partner with the Ladies of Charity Nashville this year!  We will be conducting a “Peanut 
Butter Bonanza” donation drive for the organization throughout the conference until 
the last day of the event.  We ask your support in donating a jar (or some jars) of peanut 
butter during the conference. If you cannot travel with it, there are a few stores in the 
area where it can be purchased from once in Nashville. If you need assistance to 
facilitate your donation, please contact Chea. 

Per a spokesperson for the charity, “One thing that is very helpful is peanut butter. It’s 
protein, lasts a while, and when a family is hungry it can be a quick meal.” 

There will be a table display in the main conference room daily for donation drop offs 
beginning on Tuesday.  We will transport the donations to the organization after the 
conference adjourns on Friday afternoon.  More information on the Ladies of Charity 
Nashville and the great work they do is available on their website at 
https://ladiesofcharitynashville.com/ . A brief summary is below.  If you have any 
questions on the outreach effort, please feel free to contact us at 
naccafedpanel@gmail.com.  Thank you in advance for your generosity! 



 

 

 

What is Ladies of Charity Nashville? 

Ladies of Charity Nashville is a nonprofit organization that has been serving the most needy of Nashville for 
over 120 years.  Based on the charitable principles of St. Vincent de Paul, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton and St. 

Louise de Merrilac, our organization works to provide food, clothing, water and gas bill, and rental assistance 
to those who come to our doors.  We are volunteer driven, with only a single, part-time employee.  Our funds 
are raised through the sales we hold in our shop at 2216 State Street.  We have two clothing sales, and a Stuff 

Galore sale.  

 

2023 By the Numbers 

$198,000 Disbursed For Food, Rent, Water and Gas Bill Assistance 

16,417 Pieces of Clothing Distributed 

807 Christmas Food Boxes Given 

$8,000 in Scholarships Awarded to Area Catholic School Students 

2 Clothing Thrift Shop Sales and 1 Stuff Galore Sale 

1 New Website (www.ladiesofcharitynashville.com) 

1 Instagram #ladiesofcharitynashville 

422 Members 

30,285 Volunteer Hours 

 


